
If a child or young person (0-15yrs)
needs to come to A&E at the Royal

Hospital for Children and Young
People at Little France, enter via 

Gate 2 and the dedicated 
Emergency Department entrance, 

NOT the main hospital doors.

Children's Emergency
Department | Gate 2



There's a new website for children,
young people and families! 

 

Find out about the new Royal
Hospital for Children & Young People,

with videos, helpful information,
travel, maps and much more...

Go online at
 children.nhslothian.scot 


